
 
23rd September 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Thank you for your on-going support, Years 4 and 5 have settled quickly on the Greenacres site. 

I am really pleased that we are able to welcome Years 3 and 6 back to Greenacres on Friday 27th September. 

Arrangements from Friday 27th September 2024 
 

Reception Reception will continue to enter through the gate by the main office. They will be released at 
the end of the day at 3.15pm on the KS1 playground. 

Year 1 &  
Year 2  

Children will access the site via the gate on the alley that leads to the KS1 playground.   
They will be released at the end of the day at 3.20pm on the KS1 playground. 

Year 3 Children will access the site via the gate on the alley that leads to the KS1 playground.   
They will be released at the end of the day at 3.30pm on the KS1 playground.  
The children will be located in the main building in the Year 3 classrooms. 

Year 4 & 
Year 5  

Children will access the site via the gate next to the Hive. They will be released at the end of 
the day at 3.30pm from the Hive gate. 

Year 6 Children will access the site via the gate next to the Hive. They will be released at the end of 
the day at 3.30pm from the Hive gate. 
The children will be located in the main building in the old Reception classroom and the  
IT suite. 

The Hive  This will continue to run at Greenacres (am and pm normal times). 
If you regularly attend the Hive, normal arrangements for your child will still be in place. 

 
The school kitchen will continue to be based on the Amington site until the repair work is completed.  
 
Although this is an unusual situation, your child’s attendance and punctuality at school is crucial.  Please help 
us by ensuring your child is on time and in the right place. Gates will open at 8.40am and close at 8.55am. 
 
Thank you for your patience, understanding and support. I am looking forward to having all of the children on 
one site on 27th September. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Louise Bridge 

Principal 


